
Deadline Approaching- Scotland Pakistan Scholarships 
Scheme for Young Women and Girls 

 

We would like to inform you that applications for the Scotland Pakistan 
Scholarships for Young Women and Girls 2024 are still open. 
Please be informed that the deadline to apply is September 30th, 2024. 
We request your continued collaboration in this initiative to ensure we reach 
the most deserving female students in our target regions. 
As a key partner for the delivery of the Scotland Pakistan Scholarships for 
last several years, you are requested to encourage students to apply, as only 
a few days remain. 
Please find attached the brochures for the reference. For more information 
on the eligibility criteria and application process, please visit our website: 
https://bit.ly/scopk2024 
  
Please find below links for applications. 
  
Bachelors: https://www.research.net/r/N5FKKCK 
Masters: https://www.research.net/r/VHBYJYB 
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